America's Choice Learning Center Picture Permission Form

Dear Parents:	
Throughout the year, America's Choice Learning Center will take natural picture children learning or at play during operational hours. Generally, these pictures children will be for private use inside the school or to send home to parents.	•
However, we ask your permission to publish or release the pictures we take for our website, brochures, or any other public display used to market or promote school.	
 I DO give America's Choice Learning Center permission to use these piemy child. 	ictures of
 I DO NOT give America's Choice Learning Center permission to use the of my child. 	ese pictures
Child's Name	
Parent Signature	

Date